
APRA Funds/2021 – Non-primary commercial service and general aviation airports have been 

allocated funds based on the percentage of the aggregate published eligible development costs as an 

economic relief to prevent, prepare for, and respond to the COVID-19 pandemic, including relief from 

rent and minimum annual guarantees (MAG) for eligible concessions. 

The money must be used by the end of 2024. 

 

The Watertown Airport has been allocated $32,000.00 


